PC Committee

From: tpitts7063 <tpitts7063@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2018 4:27 PM
To: PC Committee

Subject: Keawakapu Parking Lot

Please reconsider turning a very popular parking lot that gives locals a chance to access the beach at Keawakapu into yet
another tourist resort ...we have so few easily accessable beaches left.

Mahalo nui loa,

Terri Santi

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone



